


18530755 29/09/2017 Please can you reply to the attached e-mail as soon as possible and keep me informed of any progress. Thank you.
~~~~~~~~
A120  
To whom it may concern
DANGEROUS  -  the quality of road markings on the A120, in particular between Bishop Stortford - Stansted Airport - Braintree 
I had cause to drive this route Thursday 28th September at approx 01:00 
The weather was heavy drizzle - most of the road markings were totally invisible making it impossible to even see road lines dividing the 
traffic lanes and exit routes.
Please can you  let me know your are planning to address  this problem.
Yours sincerely,

Log fwd to Area 6 for a response please.




